
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had a great second week to the half term.  Especially ending with our fantastic Children in 
Need day.  The children and staff have had lots of fun.  
Looking at our weekly attendance sheet this week, you will see that we have had our worst week, 
every class was in red.  Our overall attendance was just less that 85%, this is 10% lower than the 
target set us by the Government.  That means that across school 15% of our children are not in school 
receiving their education.  We cannot accept this, or let it drop any lower, so the data for each class 
will be analysed and our Attendance lead who will be following up each and every absence.  

If your child is off because they need a test, please ensure that this happens as soon as possible as if 
not, it only delays getting them back into school.

If your child is isolating, but is well, they need to be accessing their online work on Google Classroom.  
If you are having any difficulty with this you need to contact your child’s class teacher who will be able 
to help.  The expectation from the Government and school is that all children who are not unwell are 
to access their education either at school or at home.  Please ensure that your child is not put at a 
disadvantage by not accessing this.

Whole School Attendance:
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100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-

Please check classdojo for the certificate and green jumper winners!

Attend and Achieve!

If a school can improve attendance by 1%, they will see a 5-6% improvement in 
attainment. (DFE)

Please help us and your child by ensuring their attendance remains above 95%, allowing 
them to achieve their potential.
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